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TO:  Brookfield Board of Education 
 
FROM: John W. Barile, Ed.D. 
 
DATE:  October 17, 2018 
 
RE:  October 1, 2018 Enrollment 
________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Attached please find the current Brookfield Public Schools 2018-2019 student enrollment data as 
of October 1, 2018.  The enrollment for the past four years (15-16, 16-17, 17-18 & 18-19) is 
attached.  There is comparison data for each school's enrollment; Pre-K through Grade 12 and 
total grade level enrollment.  Finally, three sub groups are compared; special education 
enrollment, free/reduced lunch qualification enrollment, and English Language Learner (ELL) 
enrollment.  You will notice a significant increase in students qualifying for free and reduced 
lunch.  This is due to the States eligibility criteria now including those households that qualify 
for Medicaid.  
 
It is important to note that the information presented is accurate as of October 1, 2018.  
Throughout the year, these figures will likely change based upon several factors, including 
updates to student demographic information and whether students move in or out of Brookfield.   
We will closely monitor enrollment over the next few months as we develop the 2019-2020 
spending plan. Please know that we will update the Board of Education again at the November 7, 
2018 regular meeting regarding enrollment and class size averages. 
  


